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Expert witnesses at end of life choices hearing 

Medical and legal specialists will present their views on end of life choices when public hearings on the inquiry 

continue on Wednesday 24 February. 

The Legal and Social Issues Committee will hear from the St Vincent’s Hospital & Collaborative Centre of The 

University of Melbourne, the Australian Medical Association Victoria, and a Human Rights Law specialist from 

the Melbourne Law School. 

The public hearing will be held from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm in the Knight Kerr Room at Parliament House. Media 

and the public are welcome to attend. 

For the hearing schedule visit the Committee’s website. 

The Committee’s latest news video - on Advance Care Planning - is available to view on the Victorian 

Parliament’s YouTube channel. 
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